
From: mary moore [mailto:malimo@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:25 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Please add my name to the list of New Hampshire citizens opposed to the proposed Northern 
Pass. The beauty of our fragile forests must be preserved! I do not believe there could be any 
financial gain worthy of the amount destruction to woodland and creatures, including humans 
by such a project. Our energy sources need to become local sources and greener, like solar 
farms. This project takes money away from research and development of sustainable energy 
solutions.  
I am willing to testify at the hearings if needed. 
Sincerely, 
Mary Linda Moore 
37 Pasture Lane 
Pelham, NH 03076 
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